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Following the December 2024 awards, $140,000 remains
unallocated in the Housing Trust Fund. The Affordable Housing
Advisory Committee recommends the following:

[.Award $120,000 to to Habitat for Humanity to support

infrastructure development for the Roberts Run project, which
will include 72 affordable townhouses.

2.Award $20,000 to support repair and accessibility
improvements for low-income homeowners in Chatham
County. This supplements a $150,000 award from December.
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